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D E U T E R O N O M Y

Trust that Yahweh will provide.

Cultivate love for Yahweh in the next generation.

Yahweh’s instruction is good for us.

True hearing is motivated by love for Yahweh and produces obedience.

Blessing follows from obeying Yahweh.

REMEMBERING YAHWEH’S FAITHFUL LOVE 
CALLS OUR COMMUNITY TO FAITHFUL LOVE

Deuteronomy Review and Response

February 9, 2025 11:00 AM

NEXT WEEK - February 16, 2025
The Chief Shepherd

and
Servant Leaders Followers

Easy ways to give
on your phone

VENMO PLANNING
CENTER

(preferred method is
Planning Center)

WEBSITE

WOOD VILLAGE BAPTIST CHURCH
23601 NE ARATA RD  WOOD VILLAGE OR 97060

503.661.7686 | WWW.WOODVILLAGEBAPTIST.ORG

UPCOMING EVENTS

Women and teen girls invited for a fun night of food,
friendship and activities! We will serve dinner and enjoy
spending time together, laughing and celebrating
friendship. Wear pink! For those wanting to stay, we’ll start
a movie at 8pm. Feel free to bring a pillow/blanket/camp
chair to be cozy!

WOMEN’S GALENTINES EVENT
Saturday, Feb 15 | 6:00-8:00pm | Fellowship Hall

Volunteers needed to
play with kids during
Parents Night Out on
March 7, 5:30-9pm.

Contact Vera Hallman.

We will break bread together with a delicious dinner and
read Scripture aloud. Don’t miss this special time! Pre-
registration is required. Space is limited to first 30 sign-ups.
Sign up in the lower lobby or call the church office,
503.661.7686.

COMMON BREAD
Friday, Feb 21 | 6:30pm | Fellowship Hall

ADULT-TEEN PICKLEBALL!

Limited space and slots! A minimal $5
non-refundable fee paid to WVBC
reserves your spot.

Saturday, March 22, 11am-1pm
@ East County Pickleball Courts

27100 SE Stark St, Troutdale, OR 97060

Contact Craig Crandall or the church
office with questions, or to get added to
the list. Ages 12 and up.  

More details to follow once you've signed
up. Sign-ups close on March 14.

Parents and guardians, take advantage of this night for
yourself! We will take care of your kids, infants through 5th
grade. Signs-ups start next Sunday, February 16th in the
lobby, Volunteers still needed to care for the kids (5:30-
9pm). If you can help, contact Vera Hallman.

PARENTS’ NIGHT OUT
Friday, March 7 | 6-9pm | Children’s Center

All women encouraged to attend. We will enjoy fellowship,
teaching, a mid-morning snack, and thoughts to ponder as
you leave. Cost is $2. Register in the lobby beginning next
Sunday. Contact Danita Hunter with questions.

A PLACE AT THE TABLE
Saturday, March 15 | 9am-12pm | Fellowship Hall

https://wvbaptist.churchcenter.com/giving

